
DAILY BULLETIN 

Wed., May 12 NO SCHOOL 
  D-1 District Track @ PC hosted by SH 
  Bus leaves at 8:00 AM.  

Thurs. May 13 9:30 All-School Mass 
  Holy Day: Ascension Thursday 
 

 Fri., May 14 1:00 4th-6th Field Day 
  PreK Field Trip 

Mon., May 17 Final Exams 
  7:30 PM School Council 

Tues., May 18 Final Exams 
  PreK/8th Last Day 
  7:30 HS Graduation - Roh Activity Center 

Wed., May 19 Last Day of School - FULL DAY 
  8:30 AM All-School Mass 
  State Track @ Omaha Burke - Class D AM 
  7:30 PM 8th Grade Promotion Mass  
           in the Roh Activity Center 

Thurs., May 20 State Track @ Omaha Burke - Class D AM 
  Teacher Work Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday, 
May 11, 
2021 

Today’s Bell Schedule:  

Lunch Today:  
 
 
 
 

Lunch Thursday: 

 

 

 

Click here for the 

full monthly 

menu. 

 
Lainey Ebel 

Cara Kirkendall 

 

Rotating Study Halls 
No rotating study 

halls in May 

 

Mega Bucks Winner: 
Evan Bailey 

 

Grades to Attend  
Mass This Week: 

8, 9, 10, 11  

 

A 

 REMINDER: NO SCHOOL WEDNESDAY 

 The Junior High boys’ locker room will be cleaned on Thursday.  Please have all 
of your belongings cleared out by the end of the day today. (Tuesday, May 11) 

 A Stu Co representative will be around today at the beginning of 2nd Hour to 
pass out class officer election ballots. This should take 5 minutes or less. Thanks!  

 Sacred Heart Parents: This is the link to sign up for the summer lunches that 
are going to be served out of Falls City Middle School. Please read the docu-
ment below.  Thanks. https://forms.gle/nui9e4EiFVD5nVhg7 

 One Act Shirt Money Due! The following students need to pay $18 by the end 
of the year. Please make checks payable to Stephenie Bippes: Riley Nelson, 
DeLanie Witt, Evan Keithley, Kailey Peeks, Kyle Bauman, Lainey Ebel, Rachel 
Magdanz, Jakob Kearney, Carson Sells, and Will Ewers 

 Sacred Heart Students: It is that time of year! The school year is coming to a 
close very quickly. Please start thinking about turning in library books. Look in 
lockers, desks, at home, in your car, under your beds and anywhere else you can 
imagine!! I would like to have all books turned in by MAY 13 or 14. Seniors and 
8th graders….before that May 13/14 deadline! Thanks, Mrs. Simon 

 There is a signup in the school office for junior high and non-track high school 
students who would like to help at the District Track Meet on May 12 at Paw-
nee City.  If you help, you will be admitted free.  Thank you for volunteering. 

 Join the Catholic Daughters of Sts. Peter and Paul’s Catholic Church on Tues., 
May 11, 6:30 p.m., at the Parish Hall for their monthly meeting. Special guest 
speaker will be Linda Winkelman, RN of CMC who will speak to the public about 
the new doctors coming to Falls City and their specialty services, with Women’s 
Wellness a priority. This informative evening is open to the public.  

 May 21 – Athletic Physicals for 8th – 12th (next year’s grade)  at F.C. Family 
Practice – Boys at 9:00 AM and Girls at 10:30 AM (6th grade girls will also need to 
go to this physical).   Students need to take a urine specimen with them; bottles 
may be picked up in the school office.  Physical forms will be sent home with 
students which they will take with them for their physical.  Please fill in the in-
formation requested, and sign the appropriate lines before students go for their 
physicals.  Next year’s 7th graders will need to have their physical done with 
their own medical provider as this is a state requirement and different physical, 
and they will also get the State of NE required immunizations at this time.   

 On June 5th, 2021, the Family Life Office will be hosting a "Day of Grace for 
Moms in Transition" from 9-4 at the John XXIII 
Diocesan Center. This retreat is for moms of 
high school juniors and above and will address 
the spiritual implications of the changes accom-
panying your children leaving home. Cost is $35 
or $10 for virtual and you can sign up or find 
out more at https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/
transitionmoms 

 Irish Basketball Clinic registrations are 
due to the office by the last day of school, May 
19.  Forms were sent home with students last 
week. Thanks 

 Shamrock Summer Comedy Series will be 
here soon. We need help to make it happen! 
Please use the link below to sign-up. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/4090b4fa8ad29aaf85-shamrock 

Click here to 
view all bell 
schedules. 

Chicken Nuggets, 
Mashed Potatoes &  
Gravy, Peaches, Roll 

Sausage, Egg Patty 
Tri-Tator, Applesauce 
Mini Pancakes 

BELL B 

——Upcoming Events—— 
Click here to view the full monthly calendar.  

Character Trait of the Week: SELF-CONFIDENT 

“Believing in yourself and being able to take on risks 
and challenges without worrying about what others will think” 
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SCRIP: Our Scrip program is currently running in “Covid-mode”.  Cards will not be available in the school office until fur-

ther notice.  Scrip cards may be purchased from the inventory box by contacting Kerry Tramp at 402-990-1139.  Cards can be 
ordered online by registering at www.shopwithscrip.com.  To register, please contact the school office or Kerry for Sacred 
Heart’s Enrollment Code.  A pdf order form may be requested by email at sacredheartscripcard@gmail.com.  Orders must be 
placed and paid by Mondays at 11 am to be included in the weekly order.  Thank you for supporting our Scrip program!  

BOOSTER CLUB NOTES: 

BOOSTER MEMBERSHIP: The Sacred Heart Booster Club is selling Family Booster Club Memberships for this school 
year.  This is a big fundraiser for Sacred Heart School.  We would like all Sacred Heart families along with all our other 
supporters to please join the booster club.  Family Memberships sell for $25, $50, $100.  You can also join as a $250 
Coaches Corner Member which also gets your immediate family into all SH home games. Your contribution helps 
our school fund all the extra-curricular activities in our school – music, speech, sports and many other things.  It helps 
pay for our buses and their upkeep that are used for activities and field trips.  The Booster Club funds many things that 
benefits all our students.  You can send a check to school or send it with your son/daughter marked Booster Member-
ship.  Or contact Mr. Goltz and he will make arrangements with you so you can join.  This year due to COVID-19, sup-
porting our Booster Club will be huge help to our school financially.  Please consider joining if you have not in the 
past.  And please rejoin if you have previously been a member. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: We need volunteers to help at our home games again this year.  We need gate and conces-
sion workers.  We really appreciate all of you who volunteer.  Most schools pays their workers but this saves our 
school money by doing these jobs (line judges, concession stand, gate, score-table, etc.) with volunteers. 

As a reminder, we ask that all parents who have a child in k-8th serve one time per child in the concession stand. We 
chose to have you pick your date so it better fits your schedule. Please click below to sign up! Thank you to everyone 
who has already volunteered!  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B094DAAAC2AA4FB6-20202021 

KEEP SAVING                           RECEIPTS! 

COVID-RELATED INFORMATION— CLICK HERE FOR GAME PROTOCOLS 
Parents and all outside visitors: when entering the south doors of the building please follow the directions stated at 
the station.  Please ring the doorbell and sanitize your hands.  Someone from the office will then greet you and 
check your temperature.  You must be masked.  We are limiting visitors except those who have made an appoint-
ment.  Thanks. 

 CONCESSION STAND WORKERS: With COVID restrictions, just a reminder that you will need to wear a mask 
while working.  We also cannot have children working in the concessions.  Elementary children must sit with an 
adult, so please make arrangements.  We understand this is a sacrifice and appreciate your time more than ever 
this year!   

 COVID Protocols for Sacred Heart Home Games can be found on the SH website and will be emailed to all those 
who receive the morning bulletin.  Please know that these may change as the season continues.  Our goal is to 
make this an enjoyable experience for our student-athletes and keep all those entering the facility safe. 

 SH Home Game protocol reminders: Masks are required for all spectators.  Elementary students must sit with 
their parents at all times or should not attend games.  The SH Student Section is to be masked at all times. 

 ATTENTION, PARENTS: If you are hav-
ing trouble logging into PowerSchool as a 
parent, please email Renee Kopf at renee-
kopf@cdolinc.net. We will be sharing tuto-
rial videos and documents to assist parents 
with PowerSchool and PowerSchool Learn-
ing in the days to come. 

HOW TO LOG IN TO POWERSCHOOL LEARNING All students have access to 
PowerSchool learning which teachers are continuously updating at 
 https://cdol.learning.powerschool.com/do/account/login 

Click on “Sign in with Office 365.” Enter student email address (example: 
john-doe@365.cdolinc.net).On the next page , enter the student password. 
(If a student can not remember this, please contact the student’s teacher.) 
Click on “My Classes” or find the classes listed under “My Portal.” 
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